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Dear Granger Christian School Family,

March 27, 2024

It is with mixed emotions that I inform you that I will not be returning in my role as Head
of School of Granger Christian School for the 2024-2025 school year. For many months now I
have had a strong yearning to return to the classroom, and I feel that is where God is leading me.
Numerous prayers have been pleaded so that I follow God’s guidance, and He has opened the
doors for me to return to my former position as a social studies teacher in Honolulu, Hawaii for
the upcoming year.

My plan as of right now is to continue in my role as Head of School through the end of
June, when the office would close for church events for the month of July anyway. I will
continue in the same duties I had expected to fulfill as if I was planning on returning in the fall. I
hope to help with the transition to new leadership in any way that I can.

GCS has some of the best teachers and staff I have ever had the privilege of working
with, and a very caring and devoted school board. The support they have given me, not only over
the past two years but over the eight years in total I have spent at GCS, has been invaluable.
Please be in prayer for the staft as we finish out the school year and prepare for the year ahead,
and for the school board as they begin the search for the new leader of the ministry of GCS.

It has been the honor of my career to serve as your Head of School for these past two
years. [ will be watching what God does in and through Granger Christian School from afar, and
look forward to hearing about the amazing things our GCS family is doing for the Kingdom.

Kelly Glisson

Granger Christian School prepares students to impact the world through a Christ-centered education.
GCS seeks to be
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in all we do. www.grangerchristian.org




